
SENCO Drop-In 
 

Hello and happy new year to you all! I hope you had a lovely Christmas, and I am sure it is 

nice to be getting back into a regular routine.  

I will be holding the first SENCO drop-in session of 2024 next Thursday 11th January at the 

usual time, between 9 and 10am.  

Michele from the Mental Health in Schools team is planning to be there as well and would 

be pleased to have a chat with anyone about their service, what they can offer and give 

advice or information about courses they run to help you to support your child with things 

such as anxiety and worry, challenging behaviour etc.  

As always, there is no need to book, just turn up any time between 9 and 10 to have a chat 

with me or Michele and discuss any concerns you may have or the support that your child 

has in school. Tea, coffee and biscuits will be available! 

 

Mrs Burnett, SENCO 

 


